
   

 

Policy 503 
 

PROFESSIONAL AND TECHNICAL GROWTH  
 

The District believes that continuous professional and technical growth for District employees enhances the 
educational program offered to students which may include a variety of learning opportunities, such as site-based staff 
development, workshops, conferences, peer observations, and assistance from administrators, supervisors, program 
facilitators, and consultants.  Staff are expected to participate in professional and technical growth opportunities. 
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